LEGATION ROYALE D'EGYPTE 75, Sovth Audley Street,
A LONDRES. : . ' . W.1.

.
~
-,

1st February, 1950.
Dear ¥r De Laszlo,

“ay I remind you that I have not heard from
you in regard to my letter of the 7th Januvary,
enclosing a copy of that of F.E.The Director of
the Khassa.

Would you be so good as to write me a line with

your remarks. '
: Thanking you,

Yours truly,

Chargé d'fffaires..

P.A.De Laszlo Esq., | 4
5, Fitzjohn's Avenue), o
N.W.3. ' ‘ '



